
Burnley Maintained 
Nursery Schools Summit
Friday 12 October, 1pm-2.30pm
Burnley Football Club, BB10 4BX
Maintained nursery schools have a critical role to play in the delivery of 
high-quality early years education, but their future has been left uncertain by the 
government’s new approach to early years funding. 

They face a cliff edge in 2020 where their funding will drop to unsustainable 
levels. Join with NAHT and Julie Cooper MP to fight for long-term funding of our 
maintained nursery schools.

Speakers at our public meeting include:
> Julie Cooper - MP for Burnley
> Beatrice Merrick - CEO, Early Education
> Judy Shaw - NAHT Vice-President and Head at an infant and nursery school

This is a FREE event open to staff, parents and governors at all schools, not just 
maintained nursery schools. You do not need to be a NAHT member.
To book your place, please email organising@naht.org.uk.
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